
Towne House Condominiums at Lido Beach 
 

750-112C Lido Blvd.                                                                             Lido Beach, NY  11561  
Tel: 516-432-6782  
Fax: 516-432-5204  

 Email: twnhslido@optonline.net  
  Website: www.townehouseatlido.com 

 
 
 

Website Notifications 
 

Dear Residents: 
 
If you sign up for notifications from the Towne House website, each time the 
website is updated, you will receive an email outlining the changes and including 
the description of the changes. 
 
Information is posted on the website that is of interest to the community.  In 
addition, if there is any emergency information for the community, the website is 
updated and an email is sent out. 
 
If you want to get email updates from the website each time it is updated, please 
fill out the form located at this page:  https://townehouseatlido.com/sign-up-for-
email-updates.    Once you submit the form online, your information will be added 
to a distribution list.  Anytime our website is updated, you will receive notification 
via email. 
 
If you have any questions on this process, or problems signing up, please send an 
email to webmaster@townehouseatlido.com. 
 
Thank you. 
 
The Board of Managers 
Towne House Condominiums at Lido Beach 
 


